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Public Notice  

 

NOTICE OF PROPOSED ACTION AND 30-DAY COMMENT PERIOD 
 

 

October 18, 2022 

 

Pursuant to Chapter 109 Sections 4.8(1) and 4.8(6) of the Santa Clara Pueblo Gaming Code and 

Chapter I Sections 2.4.1 of the Santa Clara Pueblo Gaming Commission Regulations, the SCPGC 

is publishing for comment of the proposed regulations in draft form the Gaming Regulations to 

replace the current Santa Clara Pueblo Commission Gaming Regulations in its entirety.  

 

The proposed regulation addresses compliance and adherence with all applicable laws, regulations, 

standards and requirements for the conduct of gaming activities on the Santa Clara Pueblo lands.  

 

The proposed regulations will be made available for review on the Santa Clara Pueblo Gaming 

Commission website at www.scpgc.net. 

 

All written comments must be submitted by mail or in person to the Santa Clara Pueblo Gaming 

Commission by November 17, 2022. 

 

Mailing: Physical: 

Santa Clara Pueblo Gaming Commission 

PO Box 2688 

Española, NM 87532 

Santa Clara Pueblo Gaming Commission 

104B South Riverside Drive 

Española, NM 87532 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

        

Myron Salvador | Executive Director  

Santa Clara Pueblo Gaming Commission  

 

Cc: SCP Governor 

 SCP Tribal Council 

 SCDC Board 

 SCP General Counsel  

SCPGC Board 
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